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Municipality of Pontiac 

July 7, 2020 – 12:00 a.m. 

 

What you should know: 
• The Municipality of Pontiac has received again this year, 20 passes from the National Capital 

Commission (NCC) giving parking access at Lac Philippe, which will be distributed to permanent 
residents of the Municipality. 

• Given that the number of passes is limited, they will be distributed through a random draw. 

• To apply for your pass, you must send your name via e-mail to romain.claire@municipalitepontiac.ca 
or by phone: 819- 455-2401 no later than July 13th. The winners will be contacted around the 14th of 
July. 

• Terms and conditions of the draw:  

o The pass must be picked up at the municipal office (2024 route 148) with proof of 
residence. 

o Only one pass per residence (address) will be awarded.  

o Each winner must agree to return the pass to the Municipality by October 31, 2020, failing 
which he or she may be disqualified from benefiting from the same type of privilege in the 
future. 

Where to inquire: 
 Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com; 
 Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun. 
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